Scotts Mills School News

503-873-4394

December 2018

Kirstin Jorgenson, Principal

December

| Dec. 1 | Girls Bball |
|---------|-------------------|
| | Jamboree @ SHS |
| Dec. 3 | Girls Bball vs. |
| | Pratum/Evergreen |
| | @ Home |
| Dec. 5 | Girls Bball vs. |
| | Central Howell @ |
| | CH |
| Dec. 10 | Girls Bball vs. |
| | Silver Crest @ |
| | Home |
| Dec. 12 | Girls Bball vs. |
| | Bethany @ Home |
| Dec. 13 | PTCC Meeting |
| Dec. 19 | Christmas Program |
| | |

At Scotts Mills School

Dec. 24 No School
-Jan. 4 Winter Break

Jan. 7 School Resumes

2pm & 6:30pm

Save the Dates:

Dec. 4 @ 6pm Scotts Mills Community Tree Lighting

Dec. 2 & Dec. 20th
A portion of the proceeds for both Sunday, Dec. 2nd and Thursday Dec. 20th at Christmas in the Garden benefits SM School. Please visit SM website for more info.

Website:

Please Visit the School
Website for News &
Information
In an effort to save resources
SM Handouts may be printed
front and back.

A Note from the Principal

Dear Jaguar families,

It's hard to believe we are already in the month of December, this means that the school year is more than 1/3 of the way through! It's exciting to see holiday decorations in homes and classrooms as we all begin to think about holiday shopping, family plans, and winter vacation! While visions of sugar plums and candy canes may arise at times, our Jaguars continue to have math facts, book reports, science experiments, and reading dancing in their heads. Please help us encourage our students to stay as focused as possible and include homework and study time in your holiday plans...at least until December 21st!

To all our Jaguar families, warmest holiday wishes and a happy new year for all!!

Scotts Mills School News

- Thank you for your commitment to attending conferences last week. We had a great turn-out of parents, which is great to see. A special thanks to our amazing PTCC who provided a delicious meal for our staff as they worked through the conferences.
- Inclement weather---We will send out a parent broadcast as soon as we hear of closures or delays. You can also check district website and local flash news site: http://www.flashalert.net/regions/portland-vancouver-salem/
- 6th-8th Grade Boys Basketball starts after Winter Break. Please make sure that a current physical is on file with the office